Memo

To: Georgina Moore, Secretary of the Senate

From: Steven N. Liss, Vice-Principal (Research)

Date: February 3, 2011

Re: Review of the Centre for Health Services and Policy

Research and of the Queen's Cancer Research Institute



Vice-Principal (Research) 251 Richardson Hall Queen's University Kingston, ON K7L 3N6

Tel: (613) 533-6933 Fax: (613) 533-6934

Dear Georgina,

Thank you for forwarding the request to extend the five-year review deadlines for the Centre for Health Services and Policy Research (CHSPR) and the Queen's Cancer Research Institute (CRI).

Based on the requirements of the new review process for Research Centres and Institutes, I approve extension of the timeline for review of the CHSPR and CRI to September 2011.

Steven N. Liss, PhD Vice-Principal (Research)

c. Dr. Richard Reznick, Dean, Faculty of Health Sciences Dr. Iain Young, Vice-Dean (Academic), Faculty of Health Sciences

